
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Film Permission                    5th February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you are aware, we have been reading the novel Pig Heart Boy as part of 
our Have a Heart project. To deepen the children’s understanding, we 
would like to make comparisons between the novel and film. To do this, 
however, we require your permission to watch this BBC series called Pig 
Heart Boy that we believe is suitable for this age group. The series in 
question is:  
 
https://vimeo.com/171071874 
 
Please complete the permission slip below, stating whether you give your 
child permission to watch the film and take part in the comparisons. Please 
return these by Thursday 13th February.  
 
Thank you for your continued support so far this year and in this matter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Y6–  Film Permission  
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………….…………….        Class: ……….………..…………………     Year: …………….. 
 
*I give/do not give permission for my child to watch this BBC series as part of this Year’s activities. 
 

 
Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………(Parent/Guardian) 

 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………(Parent/Guardian)   Date…………………………… 
 
*Please delete as necessary 

 
 
 
 

 
 

https://vimeo.com/171071874

